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Allegany County Transit has further modified its service from FSU to Walmart due to the
COVID-19 virus.

Beginning this Saturday, April 11, the Saturday Shuttle from Frostburg State University is
discontinued until further notice. We will continue to run from the FSU campus to Walmart on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.

To recap,
1. Campus Loop (Canceled)
2. Off-Campus Loop to Walmart - will continue on Tuesdays and Thursdays only
from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.
3. The Saturday off-campus loop is canceled until further notice.
Please see the attached Tuesday and Thursday schedule.



